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The Bureau of Overseas Buildings Operations’ Industry Advisory Group (IAG)
charter has been renewed for an additional 2-year period. The IAG serves in
an advisory capacity with respect to industry and academia’s latest concepts,
methods, best practices, innovations and ideas related to property management
that are applicable to OBO’'s vital mission to provide safe, secure and
functional facilities that represent the U.S. Government to the host nation
and support our staff in the achievement of U.S. foreign policy objectives.

The group meets annually in the spring at the U.S. Department of State in
Washington, DC. Procedures for registration are included with each meeting
announcement, no later than 15 business days before each meeting.

0BO’'s mission is to provide safe, secure and functional facilities that
represent the U.S. Government to the host nation and support our staff in the
achievement of U.S. foreign policy objectives. These facilities represent
American values and the best in American architecture, engineering,
technology, sustainability, art, culture, and construction execution.

For further information, please visit the 0BO website at
https://overseasbuildings.state.gov/, or contact Christine Foushee at
FousheeCT@state.qgov.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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